
 

 

 

May  2020 
 

GRAND KNIGHT’S REPORT: 
 

Brothers All; 

I hope all of you and your families are 
staying healthy during this time and are 
using your spare time to pray.   

As it appears that businesses have started 
opening up, and soon St. Andrew (once 
they figure out the plan for keeping 
everyone healthy especially the elderly 
and those with low immune systems). 

 Please be sure to stay informed with the 
church Facebook page and are checking 
your e-mails to see where we can be of 
assistance. St. Vincent de Paul was able 
to have plenty of help sorting out all the 
pallets of food they received.  Thank you 
to all who signed up and served. Father 
Christopher has said before, everyone has 
a talent that can be helpful to our parish 
and as we are a family, we should want to 
use our talents to help our parish open 
back up and at the same time keep 
everyone as healthy as possible.  I hope 
that we will be able to meet together in 
June for our upcoming elections for the 
new fraternal year.   Most of the current 
officers have said they will serve another 
term, but if anyone is interested in any of 
the offices, as long as you are a third 
degree, please let me know. I will send a 
separate list the open offices so please let 
me know if you are interested. 

Always remember the principles of the 
Knights of Columbus (Charity, Unity, 
Fraternity and Patriotism) and remember 
to pray your rosary.  God Bless and Vivat 
Jesus 

Jack Moreno – Grand Knight 
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CORPORATE C O M M U N I O N  
Corporate Communion mass-Cancelled due 
to the Virus.  Please join Father Christopher 
on Sunday morning for mass via the St. 
Andrew Facebook page.  Please also see the 
Holy week schedule and try and participate 
virtually with your families. 

 
 
 
 
 

Up Coming Events: 
        

     MEETINGS: 

        5/11/20 – Officer meeting (Virtual) 

        5/15/20 Scholarship applications due to Father 
Christopher for his review and personal letter.  Once 
complete, I will pick up get to the committee 
        5/19/20 – General meeting (Virtual)  Please check 
your e-mail for the invitation so we can try and have a 
quorum 
     
 
 

 
 
 
Thank You on Past Events: 
1. All Brothers who help with the Scouts 
2. All Brothers who helped in the Bingo Operations 
3. All Brothers who attended the Corporate Mass 
4. All Brothers who teach CCE, Serve as 

Ushers, Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers and 
St. Vincent De Paul 

5. All Brothers who helped with Casino Bus trips 
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Birthdays in April:        
Jack Dennis      II           May 2        63 yrs. old 
Pete Brady                     May 4        77 yrs. old 
Joey Rodriguez II          May 15      39 yrs. old 
Brent Thornton              May 19      46 yrs. old 
Dr. Jonathan Zalamea   May 23      30 yrs. old 
John Hromadka             May 29       61 yrs. old 
 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fraternal Anniversaries:      
           
          John Latour                            May 1        35 years 
          Rene Espree                           May 1        32 years 
          Joey Rodriguez II                  May 27      21 years 
         Hector Benavidez                   May 10      20 years 
         Jose Jimenez                           May 12      11 years 
         Julian Flores                            May 25      4 years 
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Thanks to all the Brothers who were able to help with the St. 
Vincent de Paul food drop off.  Below are some pictures I took 
from Saturdady and some I took from St. Vincent de Paul 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

2 | P a g e  
 

 
 
 
 
 
               
                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

2 | P a g e  
 

 
 
 
C O U NC I L # 9041 OFFICERS      2019/20        
 
GRAND KNIGHT: JACK MORENO    281-615-8423 
 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT: RICK DAVILLA   

CHAPLAIN: REV.CHRISTOPHER SHACKELFORD 

CHANCELLOR: BEN LINTAG   

FINANCIAL SECRETARY: JOHN LATOUR   

RECORDER: LOUIS HUERTA   

TREASURE: JESSE RODRIGUEZ JR.   

WARDEN: JOHN BROUSSARD   

INSIDE GUARD: SAJ THOMAS   

OUTSIDE GUARD: ROBERT MACIAS   

ADVOCATE: ARMANDO VILLANEUAVA   

TRUSTEE PETE BRADY   

TRUSTEE: JULIAN FLORES   

TRUSTEE: EDWARD MORENO   

===================================================== 

PROGRAM DIRECTOR: LOUIS HUERTA 

FAITH DIRECTOR: BEN LINTAG 

FAMILY DIRECTOR:  

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR: GILLY MALICSE 
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MEMBERHIP DIRECTOR: JOE SALAS 

RETENTION CHAIRMAN: CJ KHOURY 

BINGO CHAIRMAN: JOHN LATOUR 

 
  
INSURANCE AGENT: Jose Oviedo – 832-910-5061 
 
DISTRICT DEPUTY (ASSISTANT DIOCESAN DEPUTY): Rudy Ordaz  
 
 
 


